Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, June 19, 2019 4:40 PM

To: ‘Andrew Parker'; Mann, Ryan

Cc: dharwell@advanceenergypartners.com; ‘"Marcos Briceno'; ‘Jared Newman'; daniel martin
Subject: RE: [EXT] Merchant Layflat Line Release 06/03/2019

All,

The NMOCD tracking number for this release is 1RP-5554. Please refer to this number in all future
correspondence. Additionally, the division requests a spill volume calculation be submitted with the remediation report
for this release and requests that one be submitted with the initial C-141 in the future.

Thanks,
Dylan Rose-Coss

Environmental Scientist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

(505) 476-3488

From: Andrew Parker <andrew@rthicksconsult.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 4, 2019 7:42 AM

To: EMNRD-OCD-District1spills <EMNRD-OCD-District1spills@state.nm.us>; Griswold, Jim, EMNRD
<Jim.Griswold@state.nm.us>

Cc: dharwell@advanceenergypartners.com; 'Marcos Briceno' <mbriceno@advanceenergypartners.com>; 'Jared
Newman' <jared.newman@rocketmail.com>; daniel martin <danielnmartin53@gmail.com>

Subject: [EXT] Merchant Layflat Line Release 06/03/2019

Mr. Griswold and District 1:

On the behalf of Advance Energy Partners Hat Mesa, LLC; R.T. Hicks Consultants submits the attached C-141. Please
consider this email as the 24-hour release notification reporting for a major release.

Please contact me with any questions.

Andrew Parker

R.T. Hicks Consultants
Durango Field Office
970-570-9535



